
Dear

It is my pleasure to welcome you as a member of The 508 Company and verify your 
compliance as a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt public charity under Section 508(c)(1)(A) of the 
Internal Revenue Code. Our membership focuses on compliance while enhancing 
accountability, stewardship, and trust in 508 churches and ministries like yours.

Individuals and private foundations can give to any organization recognized by the 
Internal Revenue Service as a public charity. This includes churches, educational, 
scientific and cultural institutions, or any other organization that qualifies as a 501(c)(3) 
public charity.

According to 26 U.S. Code § 508 and IRS Publication 1828 (Rev. 8-2015), "Churches 
that meet the requirements of IRC Section 501(c)(3) are automatically considered tax 
exempt and are not required to apply for and obtain recognition of tax-exempt status 
from the IRS."

Even though your church and integrated auxiliaries have a mandatory exception from 
applying to the Internal Revenue Service for recognition of section 501(c)(3) status,  
your desire to fully operate within the requirements of federal church and tax-exempt 
status is commendable.

Thank you for your commitment to integrity and accountability. May the LORD bless you 
and all of your staff in the very important work you are doing.

Sincerely,

Corey Scott
Founder & CEO

THE 508 COMPANY
9233 PARK MEADOWS DRIVE, SUITE 108
LONE TREE, CO 80124
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